
STATEMENT FROM THE BISHOP OF LANCASTER REGARDING THE 
EARTHQUAKE IN HAITI 

“Horrified and saddened.” 

15 January 2010 

 

“We have been horrified and saddened by the pictures of mass destruction and 
human suffering due to the earthquake in Haiti earlier this week.  I am sure the 
Diocese of Lancaster joins me in their thoughts and prayers for all the deceased, the 
injured and homeless.  

We pray that practical help will soon be available to all the distressed in Haiti, and we 
ask Almighty God to look down with mercy on this nation who have been so 
grievously afflicted.” 

Rt Rev Michael G Campbell OSA 
Bishop of Lancaster 
 
 
Links:  

Click for further info on CAFOD's Haiti appeal 

Visit www.lancasterrcdiocese.org.uk 

 

 


